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From: Rob and Jan Matthews

Sent: 27 April 2017 12:19

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: Proposed closure of Paget Road rail crossing, Wivenhoe.
Dear Sirs,

I wish to formally object to the proposed closure of the Paget Road rail crossing in Wivenhoe.

This crossing provides an essential pedestrian route for my journeys through this part of Wivenhoe.

The crossing has been an established pedestrian route for a considerable time and is just as important to the historic
townscape as the buildings and enclosures through which it passes.

Indeed, the historic fabric of the town has been informed by many building and transport factors; this safe and
accessible crossing demonstrates how different aspects of the built environment come together to create a
delightful asset for the town.

| urge you not to destroy this important route for commercial expediency.

Yours Faithfully,
Robin Matthews,
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